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Heads of the Nordic-Baltic delegations 

 to the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly  

 

28 February 2018 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet on the margins of our 17th Winter 

Meeting.  

 

I appreciated our frank discussion regarding the follow-up of OSCE PA resolutions and 

reports and ways we can reform our work to make it more efficient and visible. 

 

I look forward to following up on these issues in the coming months and hope to see 

you at our Annual Session in Berlin.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
George Tsereteli 

OSCEs Parlamentariske Forsamling 2017-18
OSCE Alm.del  Bilag 16
Offentligt


